
As an Oregonian,  you are my representative I am strongly opposed to this bill and request you 
to vote NO as my representative. I will be watching the votes and my vote will be placed 
accordingly when it comes time to re-elect. There are 5 votes in our household that will follow 
this vote. 
 
 
This us a constitutional right that is being infringed upon. 
 
Proud American,  
 
Diana Lumos  
 


